
 
  

 

 

 

 
April 30, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 First, I would like to thank everyone for their continued support as we continued our instruction through distance learning. We 

understand that this was not an easy transition for many of our students and families. We truly appreciate your patience and diligence in 

making sure that learning continued. This letter is to inform you about updated changes to the end of the 2019-2020 school year and next 

steps.  

  

Last Day of School 

 

The last day of school for all Thomasville students will be Friday May 15, 2020. With the last day of school changing, our last week of 

instruction will take place May 4- May 8, 2020. Paper and pencil packets will be available Monday May 4
th

 and all online instruction 

will continue through May 8
th

. The last week of school (May 11- May 15, 2020) will be dedicated to online end of year events and 

activities. Information regarding end of year events are forthcoming.  

 

Grading 

 

The fourth quarter for all students will be pass/fail. Whether students have received paper and pencil packets or participated in online 

activities, all students will receive credit for their work. We have documented all students who have picked up work from the school as 

well as engaged with teachers online and through direct contact. Because of this, students do not have to return any paper and pencil 

assignments. Students may keep all supplies that were given to them. The fourth quarter grading will be reflected in the final report card 

that will be mailed at the end of the school year.  

 

2020-2021 School Year and Registration 

 

At this time, the first day of school is scheduled for July 29, 2020. If any changes to this date occur, we will communicate this to all 

families as soon as possible. Pre-K registration is taking place at this time. Please visit the Pre-K registration website for further details. 

All Kindergarten and rising 6
th

 grade students will need to register through the APS registration portal. Please visit the APS registration 

webpage for further details. Kindergarten registration will be under “new registration” and rising 6
th

 grade registration will be 

under “transitioning students”. 

 

Please continue to follow our social media sites for further updates. Thank you again and have a wonderful summer!  

 

Instagram: @thomasville_hes 

Twitter: @thomasville_hes 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jovan D. Miles, Ed.S. 

Principal 

Thomasville Heights Elementary School 

Purpose Built Schools Atlanta 

jmiles@purposebuiltschools.org 

404-802-5765 
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